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Letter to Request Submittal Date Extension for Response to Request for Additional Information 
Regarding Licensing Amendment Request to Expand the Storage Capacity of the Independent 
Spent Fuel Storage Installation (EPID No. L-2019-LLA-0169) 

References: 1) Letter from the NRC to NSPM, "Prairie Island License Amendment Request 
- Request for Additional Information (EPID No. L-2019-LLA-0169)", dated 
April 13, 2020 (ADAMS Accession No. ML20077K624) 

In Reference 1, the NRC issued a request for additional information to Northern States Power 
Company, a Minnesota corporation, doing business as Xcel Energy (hereafter "NSPM"), with a 

· requested response date of May 12, 2020. NSPM requests an extension of the response date 
to June 12, 2020, due to challenges introduced by the COVID-19 pandemic and the 
corresponding stay at home orders. 

Summary of Commitments 

This letter makes no new commitments and no revisions to existing commitments . 

/b/9 
Scott Sharp 
Site Vice President, Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant 
Northern States Power Company - Minnesota 

cc: Administrator, Region Ill, USNRC 
Project Manager, Prairie Island, USNRC 
Resident Inspector, Prairie Island , USNRC 
State of Minnesota 
President of the Prairie Island Indian Community Tribal Council 


